
GOOD LUCK FAIRBAND 

ROCKERS & OUR 

CHOIR 
Many of our students will be 
proudly taking part in the 
Otahuhu Music Festival this 
evening -  7:00pm at 
Otahuhu College. The 

students (& staff) have put in 
lots of hard work and effort 
and we wish them all the best 
for this evenings 

performance! 

 

A MESSAGE FROM THE 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

The board met last week and 
would like to say a BIG 
Thank You to the students that 
took part in the Well Being 
survey.  We will be sharing 
the findings of the survey 
with parents and families of 
the school so we can continue 

to work closely together. 

Our school ERO report is now 

available to view online:  

www.ero.govt.nz/review-
reports/fairburn-school-31-

05-2018/  

We were happy with the 
report and now have some 
clear guidelines of areas we 

can continue to improve. 

We wish you all a wonderful 

break. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Your Board of Trustees  

 

 

 

END OF TERM 2  

Well done all for another 
successful term completed! Its hard 
to believe we are now half way 

through the school year. 

Term 2 has been full of exciting 
activities, events and of incredible 

learning for our children. 

We started the term with Digital 
workshops, Young Leaders Day, 
museum trips and our first 
successful Maori Hui—thank you to 
all families who attended. Some 
students were lucky enough to 
enjoy working with Jellybean Music 
which has been great fun. Well 
done to our rugby league, netball 
& hockey teams who all took part 
in interschool competitions this term-
you  made us very proud. Once 
again we had another very 
successful Reading Together 
programme for parents and more 
fun trips to Stardome Planetarium!  
Finally we managed to squeeze in 
a full week of Matariki 
celebrations & activities—thank 

you to all  who helped out. 

What a busy term - have a 
fantastic break and lets see what 

Term 3 has in store for us! 

HEALTH & SAFETY 

MESSAGE 

As the wintery weather has set in  
please take extra care around 
school. Please keep a close eye on 
the roads and when walking 
around school, take extra care for 
wet/icy patches, use hand rails 
where possible. Remember to wrap 

up warm! 

FREE 3 DAY KIDS HOLIDAY PROGRAM:  
 

Dates: 19th, 20th & 21st July  Cost: Free  
Otahuhu Baptist Church are running a free program for Otahuhu residents during the school holidays: 
* Children between the ages of 5 – 15 years. *Morning tea, lunch and afternoon tea will be provid-
ed *You are welcome to accompany your children for the day. *Transport can be organised *Limited 
spaces available. If you have any questions or would like to enrol please contact our SWIS Cecelia 

Taniwha on 027 702 1398 or at the School: 09 270 1130   THANK YOU. 

PRINCIPAL’S AWARDS 

Congratulations to the 

following children: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jerziah Raivaru, Vika Noa, 
Malia Fakaosi, Shai Ben, 
Paula Otuhouma, Ansh 
Chetty, Aaliyah Hepi, Paina 
Eletise, Taufa Fauonuku, 
Sailosi Fifita, Maddison Hall, 
Siaosi Tui, Kawana Adams-
Walker-Brown, Aden 
Warwood, Ubaid Koya, 
Risay Raju, Melaini Taufa, 
Matilda Vake, Minal Prasad, 
Caroline Manu, Tukio Afeaki, 
Lezayn Koperu, Hector 
Maeva, Heavenly Uhatafe, 
Viliami Misinale, Tesi Vake, 
Lupe Latu, Maria Sani, 
Myrah Gunawardena, 
Monica Thavongsy, Eli 
Nauer, Liesl Kovach, Wiremu 
Witehira, John Tuuau, Annie 
Hou, Dat Pham, Joesaiah 
Koloamatangi, Deziah 
Epere, Setaita Vake, 
Sanclair Otuhouma, 
Maiyashni Venkteshni, 
Hillary Chea, Samaira 
Prasad, Uli Fisiifetau, 
Fuarosa Esekielu, Abigail 
Paea, Samantha Tavalea, 
Shreya Narayan, Zoriah 

Wong See & Tune Teotia. 

 

Wednesday 4th July 2018 Term 2, Week 10 

Kia ora, Malo e Lelei, Talofa Lava, Kia Orana, Ni sa bula, Mauri, Suosday, Sat Sri Akaal, Tajba Filghodu, Xin 

Chao, Ni Hao, Guten Tag, Sawadee, Kumusta, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Maith, warm greetings to you all.  
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DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

 

WEDNESDAY  4TH JULY 

OTAHUHU MUSIC FESTIVAL 

 

WEDNESDAY  4TH JULY 

REPORTS HOME 

 

FRIDAY 6TH JULY 

WHOLE SCHOOL ASSEMBLY 

 

FRIDAY 6TH JULY 

LAST DAY OF TERM 2 

 

MONDAY 23RD JULY 

TERM 3 STARTS 

 

 

 

www.facebook.com/fairburnschool 

 

 

 

Regards 

 Paula Passfield 

Principal 


